
2024 Winter Connection – Fargo – Welcome Letter 
 
Hi, we are so excited that you are joining us for Winter Connection in one week. We are 
excited to share in Worship, serve in mission projects, and have some fun while seeing how 
God shows up during our time together. There are a couple of things we wanted to make 
sure you knew. 
 
Mission Sites- 
Because we have so many participants this year, we will have multiple mission sites for 
Saturday morning, when you arrive and check in at the registration table you will get to 
pick where you would like to serve.  
 
Saturday Fun- 
We have a fun afternoon for Saturday planned although we are not going to share with you 
what we are doing we will tell you that you do not need to worry about bringing winter 
clothes because we will be inside if you don’t typically wear socks, please make sure you 
bring socks along. You may want a little spending money for a treat.   
 
Accommodations- 
We will be staying at Fargo First United Methodist Church, 906 1st Ave S, Fargo and 
there are no showers available, so you do not need to worry about bringing any shower 
supplies.  
 
Please bring anything you want to sleep on the floor. There will be plenty of food. Please 
let us know if you have any food allergies. We will be providing late night snacks on 
Friday as well as both breakfast and lunch on Saturday. There is also a youth snack bar 
which has things available for purchase for minimal amounts.  We can’t wait to see you 
next Friday, January 26. Check-in opens at 7:00 PM. 
 
Your Northeast District CCYM Members  
Shanara Lindt 
Charlotte Mueller 
Emerson Faleide  
Pastor Paul Lindt 
Andrea Plueddeman - Youth@firstumcfargo.org 
 
 

mailto:Youth@firstumcfargo.org

